

## **Judi Purcell Memorial Scholarship**

Judi Purcell was an avid motorcyclist and loved teaching others to share her enthusiasm for riding. After we lost Judi to a serious illness in November 2002, the ABATE State Board of Directors voted to create a scholarship to honor her years of helping others learn to ride. Judi's memory lives on in those who benefit from this scholarship.

ABATE awards four scholarships per year, quarterly. Applicants are asked to fill out the application and return it with a short essay stating why this scholarship would be beneficial to them.

Candidates must be at least 15 years of age and currently hold a driver's license or driver's instructional permit. Successful candidates agree, by submitting the application, to provide and wear the proper riding gear in class session (ABATE will supply only the motorcycle and helmet). Successful candidates also agree, if asked, to grant an interview with an ABATE Representative after completion of the course for purposes of publication in the Colorado Spokesman. Photos may be requested.

Scholarship applications may be returned to the ABATE office by mail, email (abategeneral@abateofcolo.org) or fax 303-789-2915. Applications will be reviewed by a committee and successful candidates will be notified by phone or email and instructed as to how to sign up for the class.

\* \* \* \*

I, (UNDERSIGNED) AM SUBMITTING THIS APPLICATION FOR THE JUDI PURCELL MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP. I HAVE READ AND AGREE TO THE 'QUALIFICATIONS'. MY ESSAY IS INCLUDED.

NAME		DATE	
	(print legibly)		
ADDRESS			
PHONE		EMAIL	
REFERRED BY			